
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 
LOUISVILLE, KENTUCKY 

 

GREG FISCHER 

            MAYOR 
 

   February 16, 2017 

 

 

Secretary Terry Gill 

Kentucky Cabinet for Economic Development 

300 West Broadway 

Old Capital Annex 

Frankfort, KY 40601 

 

Dear Secretary Gill, 

 

Isopure Corporation, located in Simpsonville, KY currently receives Kentucky Business 

Investment inducements approved by the Kentucky Economic Development Finance Authority 

Board in 2015.  
 

Isopure Corporation intends to relocate its operation to Louisville upon the purchase of 

an existing facility in Jeffersontown in 2017. Louisville Metro has agreed to participate at the 

currently approved KBI rate at 0.5% of the wage assessment with the understanding that the 

company meets all previously agreed job and investment projections.  

 

 

   Sincerely, 

           
        Greg Fischer 

        Mayor 

       

 


